
From: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD
To: Valentine, Velvet, EMNRD
Subject: FW: [EXT] New comment for hearing from MM site
Date: Thursday, December 17, 2020 10:28:02 AM

Case 21528. Thanks!
 

From: coyotecliffs@yahoo.com <coyotecliffs@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 9:20 AM
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD <florene.davidson@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] New comment for hearing from MM site
 
Name

 Neal Jones

Email

 coyotecliffs@yahoo.com

Add your comment here

 

Methane regulation is needed.
The fact is, no methane regulation has cut any job. Oil companies cut jobs because of profit margins, not
regulations. Especially when methane is a money-making adjunct to oil extraction.
Sure, the price for methane has dropped. Yes, the efforts to pull natural gas have made the market
change. THAT IS NOT THE ISSUE.
New Mexico suffers by complete greed-driven mismanagement of rogue methane leaks, venting and
flaring. All of which contributes to our global air quality.
Rogue methane release must be controlled, now.

Are you interested in making a public statement at the hearing?

 Yes, I plan to sign up to make a public statement
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